
Three Rivers Community Schools 
Office of the Superintendent 

 
 

 

January 14, 2021 

 

Dear TRCS Parent Guardian: 

Three Rivers Community Schools continues to work closely with the Branch-Hillsdale-St. Joseph 
Community Health Agency as it relates to limiting the spread of COVID-19 within our community. 
Because of the delays in contact tracing and case management process, the Heath Agency has asked 
school districts to assist in the contact tracing of COVID-19 and in determining when a student can return 
to school after exposure to COVID-19.  

As we prepare for students to return to school buildings, we ask that you contact your school office if 
your child has tested positive for COVID-19 in the last 10 calendar days or if your child has been exposed 
to COVID-19 through a household member or non-household member in the last 14 calendar days. In 
order to provide quarantine or isolation release date, please be prepared to provide the following 
information: 

● The date the student was exposed to COVID-19. 
● A description of the exposure situation (household member or non-household member). 
● Symptoms and the date symptoms started (if applicable). 
● The date of the positive test result/specimen collection date (if applicable). 

Thank you for your understanding and continuing support in practicing good hygiene and safety protocols 
relative to COVID-19. We all need to work together during these challenging times 

Sincerely,  

  

Ron Moag- Superintendent 

 
Ron Moag-Superintendent 
851 Sixth Avenue, Three Rivers, MI 49093 
Ph: 269-279-1100  
Fax: 269-279-5584 

 


